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Racing Australia inaugural Annual Report 

The watershed merger in April, 2015 of the Australian Racing Board (ARB), Racing 
Information Services Australia (RISA) and the Australian Stud Book (ASB) to establish 
Racing Australia fulfilled the long-time aim of a single national body with substantial assets 
and powers to regulate and develop the Thoroughbred Racing and Breeding Industry. 

The 2015 Racing Australia Annual Report is a first, as neither RISA nor the ASB had 
previously published annual reports.  The Annual Report provides an extensive insight into 
Racing Australia’s strategy, operations and financials. 

Racing Australia is committed to the highest ethical and corporate standards and presents 
its Annual Report in a wholly transparent and accountable manner. To this end, the Racing 
Australia Constitution, Monthly Service Performance Reports and Barrier Draw Audit reports 
are permanently available on the Racing Australia website. 

The Annual report is available on the Racing Australia website. 

Click here to view the Annual Report 
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